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COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISEER OF Sl IiNG

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

23, Fenchurch Street, Londeon, E.C 3

31lst Janueary, 1956.
Dear Sirs,

I have your letter and enclosure of
the 24th instent regarding the tug "LEMBU", and
note your remarks,

In the circumstances, the Committee ;
have deferred action in this case on the understanding
that all cutstanding surveys are carried out before
the vessel 1s recommissioned, v

I think it well to point out that the
Special Survey becomes due at the end of next month.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
SINGAPORE.

Lloyd's Reqiste
Foundation
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